
1st Annual River Ridge 
    Homecoming 
     Parade 

 

River Ridge High School is hosting their first parade and 

invites you to join them in a day of fun and football! 

 The parade will take place on October 14
th
 and begin at 6:00 

p.m. at St. Michael’s. The parade will end at the back entrance of 

River Ridge around 6:30. 

 The parade will include our teachers of the year for our entire 

district Elementary, Middle, and High Schools. The parade will 

also include River Ridge’s own band, ROTC, color guard, 

cheerleaders, and other RRHS clubs! Local businesses are also 

welcome to decorate a float and represent themselves in our 

parade. Candy will be given out during the parade; however, each 

float that gives out candy is responsible for supplying their own 

candy. All candy must be biodegradable and NO lollipops are 

allowed.  Also, please remember there must be an adult sponsor on 

every float! 

 If you are a float in the parade you are to be at St. Michael’s 

at 5:00 and if you are a VIP or court member then you are expected 

to be at Kings Academy at 5:30.  

 All float/car entries must be turned in by October 7
th
. When 

you turn in your entry you will be given a number, this number is 

the number you are in the line up. Your number will be used to 

direct you to your spot the day of the parade.  

 We thank everyone for their involvement and hope to see you 

at the first annual River Ridge Homecoming Parade! 


